July 28, 2022

To Whom it May Concern:

I am resigning from my position as 2nd Grade Teacher at STRIDE Academy, effective July 31, 2022.  This has been a very hard decision for me, as I have absolutely loved my time at STRIDE.  However, I have been offered a position that is more directly related to my Masters Degree, and I need to take the opportunity.
I want to thank you for the experiences I had at STRIDE.  Though I had a tough first year, I will never forget how much I grew as a teacher during that time.  I have loved working with the 2nd grade team this past year, which was a big factor in the difficulty of my decision.

Thank you again,
Jessica (Jessi) Flies
